
Minutes 

Special Association Meeting 

June 20, 2013 

 

 A very special association meeting was called to vote on repairing our broken irrigation system.  

The board met with Chad from Central Wells and Pumps, LLC prior to the association members.  

Chad provided information on the present system and the needs for the volume needed for the 

present condos.  Not only would the well need to be replaced but new wiring and vacuum 

breaker is needed to meet the current law.   

 

The association voted to provide money for the well replacement and money to be taken from the 

reserve account.  Because of the other need for laying conduit and new wiring, the association 

gave the board the flexibility to check into the feasibility of providing the electric work and 

vacuum breaker to be installed at the same time. 

 

Submitted by secretary, 

Kathy Olthof  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


